
To the Members of the House Committee on Energy and Environment,

   I urge you to remove the -1 amendment from HB2674. 
We are in the middle of a pandemic that no one knows how long will last, and still hurting from the fires and winter storm. To impose 
new taxes at this time would be cruel to the very industries that are going to be needed to rebuild. 
   Please let Oregon recover from this unprecedented past year before considering enacting any more taxes. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Belinda A Coalman


